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18th January 2024 
 

Dear Parents / Carers,  
 

Is my child too ill for school? 
 

It can be tricky deciding whether or not to keep your child off school, when they're unwell. Below are 
guidelines to help but if unsure please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 
 

Other illnesses:- 
Coughs and colds 
It's fine to send your child to school with a cough or common cold. But if they have a fever (temperature 
over 38C), keep them off school until the fever goes. 
Encourage your child to throw away any used tissues and to wash their hands regularly. 
High temperature 
If your child has a high temperature (over 38C), keep them off school until it goes away. 
Chickenpox 
If your child has chickenpox, keep them off school until all the spots have crusted over. 
This is usually about 5 days after the spots first appeared. 
Conjunctivitis  
You don't need to keep your child away from school if they have conjunctivitis. 
Do get advice from your pharmacist. Encourage your child not to rub their eyes and to wash their hands 
regularly. 
COVID-19 
Your child is no longer required to do a COVID-19 rapid lateral flow test if they have symptoms. But if your 
child has tested positive for COVID-19, they should try to stay at home and avoid contact with other people 
for 3 days after the day they took the test. 
Hand, foot and mouth disease 
If your child has hand, foot and mouth disease but seems well enough to go to school, there's no need to 
keep them off. 
Encourage your child to throw away any used tissues straight away and to wash their hands regularly. 
Head lice and nits 
There's no need to keep your child off school if they have head lice. 
You can treat head lice and nits without seeing a GP. 
Vomiting and diarrhoea 
Children with diarrhoea or vomiting should stay away from school until they have not been sick or had 
diarrhoea for at least 2 days (48 hours). 
 

Kind regards,  

  
Mrs A. Drayton 
Attendance Officer  
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